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16th April 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter holiday. Unfortunately during this time Mr Dexter broke his leg 

and as a result will be absent from work while he recovers from his injury. 

Mrs Taylor, who has been working with Mr Dexter as a consultant Headteacher across the Federation, 

will fulfil Mr Dexter’s role for the same four days across the Federation during Mr Dexter’s absence.  

Mr Dexter will liaise with Mrs Taylor to be closely involved in the continuing developments within the 

Federation. 

We all wish Mr Dexter a speedy recovery. 

Yours Sincerely 

Judith Rigby 

Chair of Governors 
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